HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

December 17, 2007

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Tara Martin- teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Dana Thomas- parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed December agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Bone-2nd)

Minutes from the November SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Kuhn -1st, Martin-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel gave final draft copies of the CSIP to committee members for notebooks.  

Mrs. Handel gave information about the new computer program system that all schools would be converting to in March.  With this program teachers will be able to keep a grade book and do report cards.  Mrs. Handel discussed whether we would like to be a part of a district report card that would be used through this program.  The committee was interested and would like to be a part of any procedure to create such a report card for the Infinite Campus Program.

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:10 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, Janaury 28, 2008 at 2:45 in the school library.

